
Minutes from men’s group 5/21/2024 
 

At our last meeting we had a lengthy discussion about the importance of Mary in the 

Bible and in the life of Christ. She seems to be mentioned at most of the important 

events that happen in Christ's life. 
 
We also had a discussion about understanding the meaning of the Holy Trinity. 
 
For our next meeting on Tuesday June 4, we will read the first 3 chapters of "New 

Seeds of Contemplation" by Thomas Mortan. 
I ordered this book for our group and if you need a copy, you can get it at our meeting 

Tuesday.  I know some of you have books from the library, but having your own book 

will allow you to highlight and make notes in the book. 
 
See you tomorrow night at 6pm. 
 
Norbert 
 


